
Area Board Partner Update - Lovell 

 

Lovell are pleased to report progress continues at a pace across the Salisbury Plain Training Area 

Service Family Accommodation Project.  The Bulford and Ludgershall SFA estates were completed 

during this past summer. The Bulford SFA entrance at Double Hedges is now open and we are 

currently completing the landscaping works at this entrance.  The Plumer Estate is now home for 

more than 150 Service families.  At the Ludgershall site, the construction compound is now fully 

cleared and we anticipate the completion of landscaping works in the coming months. The Corunna 

Estate is now a thriving part of the Ludgershall community with a vast number of new residents.  The 

Larkhill SFA site construction continues with delivery of circa 14-15 homes per week to our client, 

the DIO. As of November 12, 2019, we have delivered 182 Service Family Homes at Larkhill and we 

are happy to confirm that the project continues to progress ahead of our target programme.  

 

Further to the recent Tidworth Area Board Community Awards, we were delighted to be invited to 

receive, alongside the LGWCG, the local community award for the renovation of the Ludgershall 

Centenary Garden. We were pleased to assist in this community endeavour and remain very proud 

of the garden and that Lovell have been able to contribute towards this legacy for the local 

community. 


